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PCN-OPT-1219-2022 - Update of Time Schedule 

Vishay Part Numbers: *-GS15 

22. February 2023 

 

Postponement of PCN-OPT-1219-2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

In July 2022 the Opto group of Vishay Semiconductor published a PCN announcing the change in the 
number of parts per reel of the LEDs in the table below. The number of parts per reel was changing 
from 3000 pieces (-GS08) to 5000 pieces (-GS15).  The effective date was 21-Oct-2022.  This change 
has been delayed to the end of April 2023. 

Old Part Name New Part Name 

TLMG1100-GS08 TLMG1100-GS15 

TLMO1000-GS08 TLMO1000-GS15 

TLMO1100-GS08 TLMO1100-GS15 

TLMP1100-GS08 TLMP1100-GS15 

TLMS1000-GS08 TLMS1000-GS15 

TLMS1100-GS08 TLMS1100-GS15 

TLMS1101-GS08 TLMS1101-GS15 

TLMY1000-GS08 TLMY1000-GS15 

TLMY1100-GS08 TLMY1100-GS15 

VLMY10J2K2-4-GS08 VLMY10J2K2-4-GS15 

 
What we will do: 

▪ Existing orders of -GS15 with confirmed ship dates before April 30th may be changed  
 to -GS08 in a timely manner in case of high urgency. 

▪ New orders of -GS15 with request dates before April 30th that, given the lead-time, will ship 
before April 30th may be changed to -GS08 in a timely manner in case of high urgency. 

▪ Existing orders of -GS08 with confirmed ship dates after April 30th will be changed to -GS15. 

▪ New orders of -GS08 with request dates after April 30th will be changed to -GS15. 

What you should consider: 
▪ Because the packaging and reel labels will show the -GS08 suffix, there may be a mismatch 

of open order part numbers at your receiving warehouse. 

▪ New orders should be exclusively -GS15 from March-15 onwards or earlier if the realistic 
request date is after April 30 th. 

We apologize for this delay and the resulting confusion. 

Regretfully, 

Opto Team 


